



School of Healthcare Sciences Ysgol y Gwyddorau Gofal lechyd Head of School and Dean, Pennaeth yr Ysgol a Deon Professor, Yr Athro Heather Waterman

Prifysgol Caerdydd

.25 November 2015

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir or Madam

Wafa Almegewly

On November 17th 2015 the Research staff of the School of Healthcare Sciences held our annual symposium at which some students had an opportunity to display posters outlining their research topics.

There were 12 posters in all and they were judged by the Director of Research, Professor Daniel Kelly and we are delighted to say that Wafa's poster was judged as the best. The prize was a £50 Amazon voucher. Well done Wafa!

Kind regards

Marie Nation

Research Support Office









